Hannah G. Solomon Elementary School
6206 N. Hamlin Ave.
Chicago, IL 60659
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Solomon Summer Business Hours (June-August 2024): Principal Gamble will be available at
the times below. All of these dates are subject to change due to yet-to-be-scheduled district
meetings. For the days below identified as “new student registration”, our school manager, Mrs.
Tamborino, will be in attendance.

Week of June 10-14:
e Main office open Tuesday (6/11), Wednesday (6/12), and Thursday (6/13) from

9am-12pm
Week of June 17-21: Main office closed

Week of June 24-28:
e Main office open daily from 8am-12pm

Week of July 1-5:
e Main office open from 8am-12pm on Monday (7/1), Tuesday (7/2), Wednesday (7/3), and

Friday (7/5)

Week of July 8-12
e Main office open daily from 8am-12pm
e New student registration available daily from 8am-12pm this week

Week of July 15-19:
e Main office open daily from 8am-12pm
e New student registration available daily from 8am-12pm this week

Week of July 22-26
e Main office open daily from 8am-12pm

e New student registration available daily from 8am-12pm this week

Week of July 29-August 2: Main office closed



Week of August 5-9: Main office closed

Week of August 12-16:
e Solomon’s main office resumes normal business hours (9:00-4:00) on Wednesday (8/14)

New Student Registration: These are specific times when our school manager, Mrs. Tamborino,
will be available to process new student registrations. If you are unable to make any of these
times, please visit when our normal business hours resume on August 14.

e Monday through Friday, July 8-12 (8:00-12:00)

e Monday through Friday, July 15-19 (8:00-12:00)

e Monday through Friday, July 22-26 (8:00-12:00)

You can access our new student registration paperwork here. You can click here to see what
documents are required when you register your new student.

Solomon’s main office resumes normal business hours (9:00-4:00) on Wednesday, August 14.

Please access our main office by ringing the doorbell at Door #1 (at the corner of Hamlin and
Granville) or calling 773-534-5226.

You may use the locked mailbox, located next to the doorbell, to drop off any documents. The
mailbox will be emptied daily during summer business hours.

If you have any questions, please contact Principal Gamble at crgamble@cps.edu

Enjoy your summer! CG

Peter the Cougar says “persevere, be a good teammate, and be respectful”!


https://drive.google.com/file/d/12uZpG5ghjNTPLnVUuWmyDM5UzFzJ2__H/view
https://www.cps.edu/globalassets/cps-pages/services-and-supports/back-to-school-information/20-21_enrollmentposter_english_07.27.20.pdf
mailto:crgamble@cps.edu

